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Summer Arrives! 
As school wraps up for the 2018-2019 school year I would like 

to wish all our families and staff a wonderful Summer vacation. 

I would also like to express sincere thanks to everyone in the 

RC Mac Community for contributing to a terrific school year 

full of learning, athletics, gardening and so much more!  

 

Please know that the school website has an updated calendar 

for the 2019-2020 school year. Feel free to check school dates 

online as you may need for planning future family vacations, 

child care and such. 

 

The RC MacDonald PAC is also working hard to prepare for next school year. If you are interested in 

volunteering with the PAC please email them anytime at rcmac.pac@hotmail.com. All efforts are 

appreciated so even if you can only help at one particular event we would love to hear from you. 

 

Over the summer months the school will be cleaned but relatively unstaffed. There are some parents who 

will be stopping by to water the garden created by Division 6. Thank you. Should anything large or small 

come up for your family please do not hesitate to email me in the summer. 

 

Near the end of August I will send a Welcome Back newsletter for the schedule for the first week of school. 

Until then please enjoy your little ones and have lots of fun through the summer 😊 

 

Sincerely, 

Theresa Roberts, Principal 

ATTACHMENTS: 
SWISH Basketball Summer Camps 
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